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Notes from the teacher:


We are having fun getting to know each of the second graders.  Thank you for sending in all of your child's paperwork and supplies.  Please take time to read information sent home, including emails. If your child will be going home a different way, please send a note or call the office. Please do not email this information because we may not receive the email in time to make this important change.

We recently sent home our daily schedule.  We hope this schedule will help when planning for specials and lunch. If you would like to send a treat for your child’s birthday, please send a small favor such as a pencil, stickers or fun erasers. Edible treats are not allowed because we have many students with food allergies and dietary restrictions. Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to work with your child.
Academic News:

GCS will follow NC Standard Course of Study for all content areas.  We are planning engaging learning activities in 2nd grade. 


We will check the reading log  ”World Changers Read” daily.  Please keep it inside your child’s homework folder so that we can find it easily. Your child’s homework grade will be based on the number of days he or she reads each month and the completion of daily homework. CKLA and Math homework will be sent home  daily. Please check your child’s planner and homework folder daily for the assignments.
Homework Grade
Number of Days Read
    
 U                             
 0 - 9

    
 N

            10 - 19

   
 S


20 or more

In Math, we have been reviewing addition and subtraction strategies.  We are learning addition and subtraction to 20. 
Parents can help reinforce the math concepts by reviewing the papers and activities that are sent home weekly.

Our Language Arts program is CKLA (Core Knowledge Language Arts). In September, we will be reading fairy tales and tall tales. We also teach guided reading to small groups of students based on their instructional needs. Please write the word “apple” in your child’s planner and he/she will receive a ticket for reading this newsletter.
In Social Studies, our children are studying how families are alike and different.  We have discussed how we are all special and have great things to offer to our class.  We have been reviewing the school and classroom rules.  We all play an important part in creating a successful classroom community. We will learn about our local government.
Classroom News

We would like to wish a “Happy Birthday” to Eduardo and Ella.
Important Dates: 
September 18
PTA Meeting 6:00
September 19
Teacher Workday
September 27 
Interim Reports
September 28    
Ice Cream Social 5:30
Mrs. Cooper and Ms. Raines
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